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STATEWIDE INDEPENDENT LIVING COUNCIL (SILC)

PUBLIC INPUT SESSIONS SCHEDULED


The Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC) is in the process of creating its 2017-2019 State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL). The purpose of the SPIL is to describe how the state’s network of independent living (IL) programs and services will meet the independent living needs of persons with disabilities in the state. The plan must address how federal, state and other funds will be used within the state to develop and maintain IL programs.

The key ingredient to this plan is your input!  In order to be sure that the SPIL reflects and properly responds to the needs of NH’s citizens with disabilities we need to hear from you about what your goals are, what barriers you face, and what resources would best meet your needs.  The SILC has scheduled the following public sessions to receive your input in person.
 
	Littleton

January 5, 2016                  2:30pm – 5:30pm               (Snow date January 12th)
Granite State Independent Living                                         76 Main St.                       Littleton, NH 03561
	Portsmouth
January 20, 2016             2:30pm – 5:30pm               (Snow date January 27th)
Community Campus                  100 Campus Drive        Portsmouth, NH 03801
(To be held in the Art Room)
	Concord

January 26, 2015               2:30pm – 5:30pm               (Snow date February 2nd)                 

Granite State Independent Living                                      21 Chenell Drive               Concord, NH 03301


Those in need of reasonable accommodations in order to attend these meetings are asked to please request them in advance.

For accessible transportation please contact GSIL at 1-800-826-3700 – ask for Transportation

For personal care needs please contact GSIL at 1-800-826-3700 – ask for Jeff Dickinson

For alternative communication options contact Northeast Deaf and Hard of Hearing Services at 603-224-1850 (Voice Line) or 603-968-5889 (Videophone)
You may also complete an online survey at the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NHSPILsurvey
What is the SILC? 
The SILC is a federally mandated (Title VII, Rehabilitation Act Amendments of 1973 as amended) independent, cross disability council. The SILC represents the independent living needs of persons with significant disabilities across the entire state and looks at broad systems issues. The Council is made up of individuals who believe that individuals living with a disability should have the opportunity to live independently within their communities.

